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Senior Pastor: Shafer Parker sparker@hawkwood.ca 
Associate Pastor: Grant van Boeschoten grant@hawkwood.ca 
Pastor of Member Care: Sig Schuster sschuster@shaw.ca 
Children’s Director: Julie Ryan jryan@hawkwood.ca 
Office: hbc@hawkwood.ca  or  stegart@hawkwood.ca 

CONNECT   
20 Hawkwood Drive NW    

Phone: 403-239-6200                

www.hawkwood.ca   

@hawkwoodbaptist 

Office hours: M-TH 8:30am-4:30pm & F 9:00am-4:00pm 



 
We would like to have a record of your visit and 
would be happy to answer any of your questions. 
Please fill out a Welcome Card in the chair in front 
of you and return it to the Information Centre 
located in the foyer. Check out our website at 
                         www.hawkwood.ca 

TO HAWKWOOD BAPTIST CHURCH 

WELCOME 

 
 
 

Wednesday, August 3 
7:00pm Prayer Meeting 
   

Sunday, August 7 
 

9:30am Traditional Worship Service 
11:00am Contemporary Worship Service 

WEEK 
AT A GLANCE 

SUNDAY SCHOOL                                                                   
9:30am Children, Youth, Adults & ESL       È     11:00am Adult Class & Kids Church 

YOUTH Grades 7-12  hbcyouth.ca                                                                                  
Stay Connected with Discipleship Groups and the daily Podcast. 

VBS - CAVE QUEST                                                                                 
This is the last week to register for VBS running the week of August 8th to the 12th, 
1:00-3:30pm.  You can register in the foyer today. 

 

SMALL GROUPS                                                                    
Small groups meet on different nights of the week for prayer, fellowship & spiritual 
growth. Sign up at the Information Centre to join a group in the FALL or contact Carl 
Landra at landra.carl@gmail.com. Check out the different small groups on our website at 
www.hawkwood.ca/ministries. 
 

MISSIONARY BIRTHDAY CARDS   
Lets remember our missionaries birthdays! Sign a birthday greeting to Iris Hung (Sept 6), 
Julie Dole (Sept 13) & Bob Moffat (Sept 17). Their cards are at the Information Centre. 
Let’s help them feel special on their birthdays.  
 

CONGRATULATIONS to…                                                    
Brad & Shiloh Blois on the birth of their precious baby boy, Joshua James, born June 30 
and weighing 6 lbs, 3 oz. Proud siblings are Noah, Chloe-ann & Jada. 
 

THANK YOU                                                                           
A big hug to all the church family who helped with the  fellowship lunch for my husband 
Johann’s funeral.  Thank you so much - /ƘǊƛǎǝŜƴŀ {ŎƘŀŎƘǘƴŜǊ 

CHURCH SPORTS NIGHT @ McMahon Stadium                                                                               
TONIGHT from 5:30-7:30pm. This event is for our entire Church family to have fun   
together and get to know each other in a different setting. The night will include sports 
for all ages in an informal setting.  You can plan to participate or watch and talk with 
friends in the stands or sidelines. Enter the stadium at the south west pass gate. 

 
OUR VISION                             
To glorify God by living: 
¶ The Great Commandment  (Luke 10:27)  
¶ And the Great Commission (Matt. 28:19-20) 

OUR MISSION  
To introduce people to Jesus and   
together become fully devoted       
followers. 

HBC MISSIONARY OF THE WEEK 
Greg & Julie Dole, Mission Aviation Fellowship, Papua, Indonesia 
Pray for: 
¶ Building lasting and positive relationships with their neighbours 
¶ A smooth transition into float plane flying 

NAB MISSIONARY OF THE WEEK                                      
July 31, 2016 — Tamas and Tunde Modi, National Missionaries, Romania.                       

Tamas and Tunde have been appointed as director and administrator of 
Camp Falcon Rock. Tamas has a background in construction, and Tunde 
comes from a legal background, so they are well suited for their respec-
tive responsibilities. They are native to Romania but are supported by 
NAB churches to enable them to serve as God has called them. They 
have become good friends and invaluable co-workers of Paul and Tanya 

Gericke. Pray for them as together they are working to realize the vision of Camp Falcon 
Rock and help it reach its full potential.  


